
♫    DHS BANDS   ♫
2010 DISNEYLAND SPRING TOUR 
Fri. May 14th – Tues. May 18th 

Dear Band Parents:





             
November, 2009
The DHS Band Boosters sponsor a band trip each year for all students in the band program.  The trip is optional yet all students are strongly encouraged to attend this educational and memorable music experience. The Disneyland Trip committee is already hard at work planning a wonderful trip. The bands will travel by bus with parent chaperones and will stay at the Embassy Suites Hotel in Anaheim.  The trip will include all breakfasts and some dinners.  The students will have some free time, but chaperones are always available, and strategically “stationed” during free time periods to offer “non-invasive” supervision at all times. Study times at the hotel and during bus travel are made available to the students.  
All STAR and AP testing will be completed before the trip.  The following is an overview of the trip:
Fri May 14  
Bring instruments/baggage to check in before school.  Attend morning classes


Depart DHS at lunch



Arrive in Anaheim after dinner

Sat May 15
Perform at Disney venues, participate in Disney music workshop, and participate in music

Sun May 16
 and group activities as planned by the trip committee over the coming months

Mon May 17


Tues May 18  
Return to DHS between 5 and 9 p.m. depending on the day’s schedule



Trip Cost 

The final costs of the trip will be determined over the next few months as venues and activities are firmed up.  We will do everything we can to keep the costs as reasonable as possible.  The total cost for the trip will likely be around $550 per student or less.  Every student who wishes to attend this trip will be able. Financial assistance is available but you must contact Mr. Lange directly.  Band Boosters has allocated funds for student assistance, and all requests will be strictly confidential, between Mr. Lange and the family only.  Please discuss your situation with Mr. Lange early, so that Band Boosters can appropriately budget all costs into our trip planning.
Fundraising Opportunities

Students have already begun raising funds for this trip – car washes, and Davis Jazz Festival raffle sales.  Upcoming fundraising opportunities include the holiday Rent-a-Band ensembles, Play-a-thon in January and Coconut Grove in February.  Students are encouraged to participate in these fundraising events.
Reservations  In order to plan accordingly, the Disneyland Trip Committee needs to know who will be attending this trip.  Initial reservations are being made with the hotel and bus company in mid-November, so we need to determine how many students will be participating.
Please complete the trip reservation form and return it by November 13th to: 
DHS Band Boosters
Trip Reservation

 P.O. Box 73522
 Davis, CA 95617  

We sincerely hope that all band students will sign up for the Spring Tour.  There is nothing that helps to unify a group like touring and sharing music together.  If you have any questions regarding the trip please feel free to contact, Katie Horn 758-2528 jazzyhorns@aol.com, or Mr. Lange for clarification.  

♫Student Name:_______________________________♫ 
Symphonic     Concert     Jazz    (circle one)
_____ I will be attending the Spring 2010 Band Trip to Disneyland 

_____  I will NOT be attending the Spring 2010 Band Trip to Disneyland 
Parent’s Name(s):______________________________________________________________

Parent’s Email Address (for trip announcements)________________________________________________________

Please mail trip reservation form and return it by November 13th to: 
DHS Band Boosters

Trip Reservation

 P.O. Box 73522

 Davis, CA  95617

